
 

26 August 2013

To: Chairman of the College of Micronesia-FSM Board of Regents

Thru: President of the College of Micronesia-FSM________

From: President of the Faculty/Staff Senate 

Subject: Report to The College of Micronesia-FSM Board of Regents 

The following is an update on the activities of the College of Micronesia-FSM Faculty/ Staff Senate:  

1. The Faculty and Staff Senate will hold elections on Friday, August 30 th.  The state campuses are in the 
process of selecting their representatives. The election scheduled for May was postponed due the low 
turnout of nominees.    

2. The staff representatives at National campus conducted a separate staff meeting to engage staff with 
updates and to listen to their issues and concerns.  The senate plans to continue this dialogue with staff 
members in order to be a part of the senate's report to the BOR.

3. The Faculty and Staff president is currently serving on the Communications Working Group.

4. The Faculty and Staff Senate continues to review the Senate by-laws and will have an updated draft by 
the end of September.  This draft will be voted on by all members of the Senate.

5. The Faculty and Staff Senate continues to work within the established committee structure to ensure 
that issues are addressed in the appropriate committee.

6. The president of the Faculty and Staff Senate continues to serve on the Executive Committee and the 
vice-president serves on the Council of Chairs.

Thank you,

Christopher Ross Perkins 
President Faculty/Staff Senate


